
 

Mayor `s Easter Message 

On behalf of the Fetakgomo Tubatse Local Municipality I would like to wish everybody a joyous 

Easter weekend. The Easter weekend is known for the Christian pilgrimage where most churches 

converge to celebrate the death and the resurrection of our Lord and saviour Jesus Christ. For others 

it is an opportunity to explore the nature and the beauty of our landscape and to rest since the 

beginning of the New Year.  

We would like to wish everybody a safe journey on our roads especially those which will be leading 

to major destinations like Moria and our neighbouring states. We call upon all road users to be 

responsible and observe all the rules of the road. We are concerned about the fatalities that are high 

especially this period. It should be a collective responsibility of all road users to reduce the carnage 

on our roads and to always remember that Drinking and texting while driving is dangerous.  

Those who will be taking longer trips must make sure that their vehicles are in good condition as all 

our law enforcement agencies will be monitoring all aspects on the roads.  

Please be cautious on the road and Arrive Alive.  


